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Monday, on the 7th of December, Dacia delivered to Siemens a 10-Logan MCV fleet. The acquisition
contract was concluded via Lease Plan - an operational leasing company. The fleet contracted by
Siemens will be used by the technical team of the company. On the 10 Logans MCV it was written:
“We trust Romanian technology”.

The acquisition contract represents the beginning of a cooperation with Siemens, which intends to
buy more units from the same model until the end of 2010.

Fabrice Cambolive, commercial manager of Dacia Renault Nissan, who was present when the delivery
was carried out, stated: “It is an important contract for Dacia. We are proud that Siemens trusts the
technology of cars manufactured in Romania.”

http://dev.gruprenault.ro/en/media/press/press-releases/2017/dacia-and-siemens-we-trust-romanian-t
echnology



